RESIDENTIAL FIRE PROTECTION

April 8, 2015

Portland Code enforcement
389 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101

Re: Shalom House at 214 Danforth Street
Fire Sprinkler System

Please be informed that the above Fire Sprinkler System has been design and installed to
meet the code requitements of NFPA #13R, State of Maine Fire Marshall office and
Portland Fire Department requirements.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us at (207) 946-3473

Thank you .
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Stan Camic
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